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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to you as a healthcare professional, a parent, and a concerned voter.

I strongly support LC 19 for effective climate action. The current proposition should
not concede to corporate greed.  Without legislation governing corporate indifference
for the environment, you are allowing them to pollute and destroy Oregon's future.
Please do not allow them the opportunity to exploit our land, resources, and health.

Regards,

Spencer Woolley, PharmD


